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From:

To: Vrooman, Tim

Cc: Jackson, Tom; Fiorino, Michael

Subject: 705 & 713 Draft Plan of Subdivision - lots cleared
Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 7:04:23 PM

Hi Tim.

I understand you are the lead on this file. Recently the lot adjacent to Rymal Rd has been cleared and grubbed of all
trees. Question is, given the dratt plan is just in. did the applicant have permission to do so either by the City and
Conservation authoriryi and if so. was there any permitting involved to do so? We currently now have no noise
abatement to Rymal Rd and looks terrible.

Regards.



